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o ohn Patric l; Carroll

July 30, 1942

Honorable John Patrick Carroll
50«10 Fortieth Street
Sunnyslde, Long Island

Kew York

My dear Mr, Carroll;

Thank you for your letter of the
twenty-fifth day of July with 1ts en-
closures,

The papers have been submitted to
the proper authority for consideration,

With kindest regards, I as

Most sincerely yours,



